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I am a long-standing resident of East Sheen and a semi-retired chartered civil engineer and town 

planner specializing in transport planning and development matters in the UK and abroad. 

 

I am concerned that the Local Plan as currently worded does not commit sufficiently and 

consistently enough to the implied intentions of "sustainable transport". This applies both 

generally and specifically to SA 24. In this regard I wish to refer inter alia to paras. 7.1.7 and 

7.1.13 in the LP. 

 

I am an independent consultant but advise both the Mortlake Brewery Community Group and the 

Mortlake and East Sheen Society on transport matters. I am the national vice chairman of the 

Institution of Civil Engineers Expert Panel on Transport and a Director of the Transport Planning 

Society. I am the independent chair of the Stratford Transport Implementation Group in East 

London. 

 

Your Faithfully, 

 

Howard  Potter   B Eng Dip TP C Eng FICE MRTPI MTPS 

  

Howard S Potter Principal, Scott Potter Associates 

 


